
 

17 November 2023 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
We are thrilled to be hosting our first ever Sports Awards Evening on Wednesday 29 November 
at Old Reigations RFC in Reigate. The evening will begin at 18:00 with a welcome drink, 
followed by a dinner, during which the formal awards will be handed out. Students will then 
have the opportunity to let their hair down at a disco before being collected at 21:30. 

 
We have already invited students who have been nominated for awards and are now able to 
open this up to all other students. If your young person would like to come and support their 
friends, and help us celebrate the achievements of our nominees, you can purchase a ticket on 
ParentPay. The cost of the evening will be £15 to cover the food and disco. Please note there are 
limited places and these will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Mrs Colman 
(hcolman@carringtonschool.org). 
 
Best wishes 

Mr M Lockhart 
Assistant Headteacher, KS4 
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